LIGHT UP OLDENBURG WITH LED STREET LIGHTS
Denny Moeller, Oldenburg Town Council (OTC) president, invited all Oldenburg residents and friends of this town who visited during Freudenfest on July 19th and 20th to help “light-up Oldenburg” with energy-saving street lights.   This project will be a Community-wide effort to upgrade the town’s 61 street lights to new LED replacement fixtures and bulbs before the end of this year.    The cost of this project is just over $25,000 but the project will save the town 70% in monthly bill payments and more importantly will reduce the town’s greenhouse gas emissions.   
OTC “pulled-the-switch” on this project at the OREC (Oldenburg Renewable Energy Commission) booth on July 19th where donations were accepted.  In the following weeks the goal poster and collection jar will travel to town businesses for cash donations.   Checks may be mailed directly to Cindy Laker, town clerk treasurer, at “Town of Oldenburg, P.O. Box 65, Oldenburg, IN 47036.”  Make checks payable to Town of Oldenburg.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Donors names and cities are listed here under “Lumen Club Value” for gifts ranging from $1.00 to over $100.00 in the following categories:
LUMEN CLUB VALUE*	         GIFT VALUE
450 lumens (stand. 40W)   for gifts of $1-$24
900 lumens (stand. 60W)   for gifts of $25-$49
1300 lumens (stand. 75W) for gifts of $50-$99
1600 lumens (stand.100W) for gifts or $100 or more
*These lumen amounts could vary for different manufacturers of LED light replacements for standard, or incandescent, bulbs.
We want to thank donors who participate in this project by acknowledging their contribution to this project.  Scroll through the listing to see who these Oldenburg town friends are and where they live.
